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COPY: 
Join me in supporting RAVE Foundation! 

Earlier this spring, RAVE Foundation announced the 
launch of the 26 Fields by 2026 Campaign –a rally 
for community support to build 26 fields for free 
play throughout Washington by the year 2026. 

RAVE’s fields are only placed in communities where 
access to free play is scarce. These fields anchor 
RAVE’s youth programs that inspire learning, 
creativity, health and joy!

Donate today.

Link:
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-
foundation/26-fields-by-2026

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-foundation/26-fields-by-2026
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Join me in supporting RAVE Foundation the Seattle 
Sounders charitable foundation! 

Earlier this year RAVE Foundation announced the 
launch of the 26 Fields by 2026 Campaign –a rally 
for community support to build 26 fields for free 
play throughout Washington by the year 2026. 

RAVE’s fields are only placed in communities where 
access to free play is scarce. These fields anchor 
RAVE’s youth programs that inspire learning, 
creativity, health and joy!

Ask me about how you can help support this 
amazing foundation and consider donating today! 

Link:
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-
foundation/26-fields-by-2026

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-foundation/26-fields-by-2026
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COPY: 
PLAY IS NOT A PRIVILEGE

I’d like to send a huge congratulations to RAVE 
Foundation for their 26 Fields by 2026 Campaign –a 
rally for community support to build 26 fields for 
free play throughout Washington by the year 2026. 

RAVE’s fields are only placed in communities where 
access to free play is scarce. These fields anchor 
RAVE’s youth programs that inspire learning, 
creativity, health and joy!

Won’t join me in supporting every child’s right to 
PLAY! Tap the link to learn more and help me spread 
the word.

Link:
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-
foundation/26-fields-by-2026

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-foundation/26-fields-by-2026
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I believe in the power of PLAY! 

Join me in supporting RAVE Foundation’s 26 fields by 
2026 campaign. 

RAVE Foundation is rallying our support to build 26 
fields for free play throughout Washington by the 
year 2026. 

RAVE fields are built in partnership with kids and 
neighbors in communities where more access to 
free play is needed. RAVE supports not only fields, 
but free programs that nurture whole, healthy 
children and families.

Learn more and consider donating today

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-
foundation/26-fields-by-2026

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-foundation/26-fields-by-2026
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COPY: 
I believe in the power of PLAY! 

Join me in supporting RAVE Foundation’s  26 fields 
by 2026 campaign. 

RAVE Foundation is rallying community support to 
build 26 fields for free play throughout Washington 
by the year 2026. 

RAVE fields are built in partnership with kids and 
neighbors in communities where more access to 
free play is needed. RAVE supports not only fields, 
but free programs that nurture whole, healthy 
children and families.

Learn more, share this post if you can and consider 
donating today!

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-
foundation/26-fields-by-2026

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/rave-foundation/26-fields-by-2026


26 Fields by 2026 

All assets in this deck can be found by tapping this 
link and downloading them. 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/dwyx7evgsl20o3d/A
ACuYKSi-t57MfMAUV91wLlha?dl=0

Thank you so much for all of your support! 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/dwyx7evgsl20o3d/AACuYKSi-t57MfMAUV91wLlha?dl=0
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